No. 337/2008

The Embassy of the Czech Republic presents its compliments to the
Folketing and has the honour to present the letter of the Parliament of the Czech
Republic, the Chamber of Deputies, to Mr. Christian H. Hansen, Chairman of the

Social Services Committee of Folketing.

The Embassy of the Czech Republic avails itself of this opportunity to renew

to the Folketing the assurances of its highest consideration. %t,
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Copenhagen, May 2, 2008 i

Nir. Christian H. Hansen
Chairman

Social Services Committee
I'vlketing

Denmark




PARLIAMENT OF THE CZECH REPUBLIC
THE CHAMBER OF DEPUTIES
oAt David Kafka
Vice-Chairman
Committee for Social Affairs
Snémovni 4

118 26 Prague - Mala Strana
Czech Republic

i

Prague, 22 April 2008

Dear Mr. Chairman,

On behalf of the Committee for Social Affairs of the Chamber of Deputies of the
Parliament of the Czech Republic | would like to take this opportunity to thank you for

your warm welcome on our recent visit to Denmark.

Believing that meetings of our respective committees could provide us with an excellent
opportunity to exchange the experience about the activities falling in our responsibilities
I would like to invite you to preside a delegation of the Social Services Committee of
your Folketing at the official visit to the Czech Republic. The arrangements shall be

made through the usual diplomatic channels.

| avail myself of this opportunity, Sir, to renew the assurances of my highest

consideration.
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Mr. Christian H. Hansen
Chairman

Social Services Committee
Folketing

Denmark




